
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 11/15/2011 9:00:41 AM
To: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov);

'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: 2011 Hydrotesting update

Michelle, Julie, just to update you on the hydrotesting plan -- PG&E passed a milestone this 
past weekend with the completion of several hydrotests, and has now tested over 152 miles 
of transmission pipeline this year. The numbers are as follows

Total miles: 154.5 tested, still have an additional 11.1 miles scheduled for the rest of 2011

Original Priority 1 miles: 100.5 tested and 42.2 records verified for total of 142.7 miles. Another 1.8 
miles of the original 152 Priority 1 miles is scheduled for the rest of this year (contained in the 11.1 
miles, above). As Ben discussed with you about a month or two ago, some (about 10) of the original 
152 miles face permitting or other environmental or logistical challenges that make them infeasible to 
test this year.

Trina
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